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In the article, "How the 'Opportunity to Work Act' Adversely Impacts Part-time Employment,"

featured on Hotel Management, Attorneys John Mavros and Jeff Thurrell discuss California's

hospitality industry, California and the possible new national trend that will severely affect such

employers’ ability to manage their workforce.

Topics discussed:

What is California’s Opportunity to Work Act?

What Would This Legislation Mean for the Hospitality Industry?

What Happens Next?

To read the full article, please visit Hotel Management.
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